Town of Monroe Recycle Committee

November 19, 2019

Meeting was held at Pete and Gerrys with Sales rep. Mitch Taylor, from Casella. Those present, Cameron Whitehead, Alice Frazer, Keith Merchand, Audrey Dimatties and John Blanchard from our selectboard.

Mitch went over the process of our recycle program, and informed us that our recycles go to Montpelier transfer station then to Williston recycle center.

We were given literature as to what could and could not be accepted in our containers.

There was much discussion as to whether or not we should have specific hours and have the station manned.

The majority of recycle stations have specific hours and are manned in order to control what and who deposits the material.

We are going to look into the possibility of installing security cameras to help get a handle on our problem.

Also, Mitch had noted that he is thinking that there is going to be an increase per ton on the material – he was not positive but was thinking about \$10. Per ton.

I am thinking that with all the information passed around by all, we walked away from this meeting with a positive note to continue the program – just my opinion on this

Respectfully submitted by Keith Merchand – member of the committee